
From: Krueger, Sarah E - DNR 
Sent: Friday, April 1, 2022 9:48 AM 
To: Werner, Leah 
Subject: RE: 2022-03-31 Response to Comments - Green Bay MGP Results Memo 
 
Leah,  
All of my comments/concerns have been addressed or are proposed to be addressed in future 
documentation. I have no additional comment responses or concerns. 
Thank you, 
Sarah 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Sarah Krueger, P.G. 
Phone: (920) 510-8277 
Sarah.Krueger@wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Werner, Leah <Werner.Leah@epa.gov>  
Sent: Friday, April 1, 2022 9:02 AM 
To: Krueger, Sarah E - DNR <sarah.krueger@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: 2022-03-31 Response to Comments - Green Bay MGP Results Memo 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Sarah, 
 
Please let me know if you have any comments on this before I respond. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Leah Werner 
U.S. EPA Remedial Project Manager 
312.886.0552 
werner.leah@epa.gov 
 

From: Luke, Glenn R <Glenn.Luke@wecenergygroup.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 9:59 AM 
To: Werner, Leah <Werner.Leah@epa.gov> 
Cc: 'sarah.krueger@wisconsin.gov' <sarah.krueger@wisconsin.gov>; Korpela, Adrienne/MKE 
<Adrienne.Korpela@jacobs.com>; Staci L Goetz <Staci.Goetz@ramboll.com>; Dombrowski, Frank J 
<frank.dombrowski@wecenergygroup.com> 
Subject: 2022-03-31 Response to Comments - Green Bay MGP Results Memo 

http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey
mailto:Sarah.Krueger@wisconsin.gov
mailto:Werner.Leah@epa.gov
mailto:sarah.krueger@wisconsin.gov
mailto:werner.leah@epa.gov
mailto:Glenn.Luke@wecenergygroup.com
mailto:Werner.Leah@epa.gov
mailto:sarah.krueger@wisconsin.gov
mailto:Adrienne.Korpela@jacobs.com
mailto:Staci.Goetz@ramboll.com
mailto:frank.dombrowski@wecenergygroup.com


 
Good Morning Leah – 
 
On behalf of Frank (and myself), please find attached our response to comments received on March 15, 
2022 on the Focused Supplemental Sampling and Investigation Results Memorandum, submitted to 
USEPA on February 18, 2022.  Our responses summarize our continued discussion and recent meetings 
regarding the observed sheen in the East River in August/September 2021. 
 
FYI, Frank is out on vacation for the rest of the week. 
 
Let us know if you have any questions or wish to discuss. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Glenn R. Luke, PE 
Principal Environmental Consultant 
WEC Energy Group – Business Services 
office: 414-221-2577 
mobile: 414-732-5819 
glenn.luke@wecenergygroup.com 
 

Serving WEC Energy Group, We Energies, Wisconsin Public Service, Michigan Gas Utilities, 

Minnesota Energy Resources, Peoples Gas, North Shore Gas, Upper Michigan Energy Resources and 

Bluewater Gas Storage 

 

From: Werner, Leah <Werner.Leah@epa.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 4:15 PM 
To: Dombrowski, Frank J <frank.dombrowski@wecenergygroup.com> 
Cc: Luke, Glenn R <Glenn.Luke@wecenergygroup.com>; 'sarah.krueger@wisconsin.gov' 
<sarah.krueger@wisconsin.gov>; Korpela, Adrienne/MKE <Adrienne.Korpela@jacobs.com> 
Subject: EPA Comments on Green Bay Results Memo 
 

*** Exercise caution: This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or in unexpected emails. *** 
  
Good afternoon Frank, 
 
Please see EPA’s comments for the Green Bay Results Memo dated February 18, 2022. Please let me 
know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Leah K. Werner 
Remedial Project Manager 
U. S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5 
Superfund & Emergency Management Division, SR-6J 
77 West Jackson Boulevard 
Chicago, IL 60604 
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(312) 886-0552  
 


